Becon Handover  November 16m 2003

Apologies for this being so late-but nothing is urgent.  We were in touch by phone fairly regularly- Annisa and Milanthi seemed to be handling the mail effectively.

We had our staff meeting Nov 4 and I was disappointed that everyone didn’t attend. There should be minutes of meeting somewhere- Maria took notes.  I talked about accountability and performance and we all discussed systems that could be put in place to make sure we kept a high standard.

· De-brief after events-talk about what went well and not so well and how to do better

· Milanthi and Gil to devise a Service Level Agreement with everyone where they would guarantee documents being on time and without errors but only when work was submitted in the agreed time-limits

· We would all support each other by joint working, sign-posting people to each other’s work areas, asking for help when we needed it, getting to know each other’s interests and special skills.

· We would never “bad-mouth” BECON in public and challenge other’s who did…BUT that if we saw inappropriate actions we would bring to team meeting.

· We talked about BECON events being everyone’s responsibility-that we sink or swim together.

· We discussed the cramped space in the office and the difficulty of concentrating – I reminded people that we had agreed in an earlier team meeting that people could work at home by prior arrangement but that they needed to bring in the work on the following day.  Also that there was a provision to use the Saheli Office.  People said they didn’t have a key but when I asked Justine she said BECON has had 3 sets of keys.  We need to find them please.

· We agreed to buy mugs and cards for welcoming new workers and mugs for the workers that didn’t get one on arrival.

· We talked about the urgency of the accounts and agreed that after the Network meeting on 11th that Milanthi’s priority would be accounts.

I can’t remember anything else-please add anything I may have forgotten.

Louise

